
Building Inspections - Re: Building Permit Application - 84 Marginal Way Interior FIt Up 

Hi there, in researching this permit, your application also does not have the correct owner information on it.  
According to our records, Intermed is not the owner of the structure.  If they are the lessee, you need to show 
right, title and interest in the work.  Please provide.  This permit will stay on hold until this item has been taken 
care of.

>>> Jessica Johnson <jjohnson@canal5studio.com> 5/9/2014 11:43 AM >>>
Good morning,

Please see permit application, fast track permit eligibility application and drawing pdf’s attached. Please let me 
know if there are any requirements that I have neglected to submit.

Thanks!
Jessica

CANAL5STUDIO

Jessica G. Johnson, AIA, LEED AP 
Maine Licensed Architect
One Canal Plaza, Suite 888
Portland, Maine 04101
207.553.2115 x102
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